	Florida Breastfeeding Coalition, Inc.
News, Updates & Items of Interest
Protecting, Promoting & Supporting Breastfeeding in Florida 

Mission: To improve the health of Floridians by working collaboratively to protect, promote and support breastfeeding.

September 2010 E-Newsletter
Please forward this email to anyone who might be interested in protecting, promoting & supporting breastfeeding.
Call for Immediate HELP
FBC needs YOUR HELP NOW, no time to lose with September 30, 2010 deadline!  On August 27th FBC was awarded a Photo Journal subcontract from United States Breastfeeding Committee.  We need workplace mothers willing to have photos taken for a Photo Journal Story entitled “Get Pumped.”  The project and all photos are due to be turned over to USBC by September 30, 2010. FBC needs Breastfeeding Mothers of different ethnicity and different careers who pump at work. We are already inundated with hospital locations, so we are especially looking for women in other careers. Just to name a few: policeman, paramedic, waitress, school teacher, any form of military, lawyer, etc. We want different uniforms, different ethnicities, and different pumping areas.  Photos themes will be mothers leaving home with pump and baby for work, dropping baby off at daycare, mothers setting up their pump in workplace preparing to pump or putting pumping equipment and milk away after pumping. If you know mothers in the workplace who are willing to participate in this project, please have them contact the project photo journalist photographer, Dan Albert at daalbert@aol.com or call him directly at 813-263-8795. For more info about this project and for release forms for both mother/babies who agree to being photographed as well as release forms for the business place or organization where photos take place, go to http://www.flbreastfeeding.org/photo_subcontract.htm 
FBC Offers Healthcare Provider Seminar

Florida Breastfeeding Coalition’s 2nd Annual Healthcare Provider Breastfeeding Seminar 
"Breastfeeding- Creating Policy and Cultural Change" 

October 15, 2010 ~ Hilton St. Petersburg Bayfront, St. Petersburg, FL 

Speakers: 
Lucille Harrington, RN, IBCLC, RLC - Importance of Skin-to-Skin Kangaroo Care 

Ruthy Wilson, CRNP, MSN, IBCLC - 5 Steps for Maternity Care Practices 
Pat Lindsey, IBCLC, RLC - Coalition Collaboration for Change 

Debbie Albert, PhD., RN, IBCLC - The Business Case for Breastfeeding 

Maureen McGinty, MSN, RN, IBCLC & Expert Panel - Dispelling Cultural Myths 

Information & Online Registration:  http://flbreastfeeding.org/hps.htm
Two important Breastfeeding Resource books are being offered for pre-sale until Sept 27th.

Last day to register for Early Discounted Rate is Sept 20th.
La Leche League of FL/ESI Offers Breastfeeding & Parenting Conference

La Leche League of Florida and the English Speaking Islands 
30th Annual Breastfeeding and Parenting Conference
"Positive Parenting: Building Bridges to Tomorrow"

October 15-17, 2010, Hilton St. Petersburg Bayfront, St. Petersburg, FL
Featured speakers include: 
· Mary Ann Cahill, La Leche League Co-Founder 
· Diana West, IBCLC 
· Kendall Cox 
· Dr. Michelle Angeletti

Information & Online Registration:  http://floridaparentingconference.com
Another Great Breastfeeding Educational Offering
NCH Healthcare System. Inc. in Naples is doing a two day Human Milk Symposium – 
October 22 - Peter Hartmann et al (bringing 4 of his Ph.D. students from Perth Australia) 
October 23 - The Importance of Human Milk in NICU with Maria Lennon
For registration information, contact Debbie Albert, Ph.D., RN, IBCLC at thedga@aol.com  
Florida Business Case for Breastfeeding UPDATE

There will be a Business Case for Breastfeeding Training on Sunday, October 17, 2010 at the LLL of Florida Conference at the Bayfront Hilton.  This is a FREE 3-hour training, those who would like to attend can register at http://www.prestoregister.com/cgi-bin/order.pl?ref=babyfeed&fm=1  It is not necessary to attend the preceding FBC Healthcare Provider Seminar or the LLL Breastfeeding & Parenting conference to attend this BCB Training. 
 
FBC now have 6 businesses on the FBC website that have completed the application process to be recognized as Breastfeeding Friendly Employers.  See them at http://flbreastfeeding.org/employerprogram.htm
FBC has other applications in the application process and hopes to have at least 10 Breastfeeding Friendly Employers by the end of 2010. FBC want Business Case to be a viable program that is recognized statewide as a program which assists and recognizes employers that are Breastfeeding Friendly!  If you are interested in joining this statewide movement, please email Debbie Albert, Florida Business Case Chair, at thedga@aol.com. 

More information regarding how to help support the working breastfeeding mother can be found on the FBC website at http://flbreastfeeding.org/bfing_working.htm   More about the Florida Breastfeeding Friendly Employer Award can be found at  http://flbreastfeeding.org/employerprogram.htm 

Other Helpful Breastfeeding Resources
Two good resources for information regarding the safety of medications taken by breastfeeding mothers are:

Drugs and Lactation Database (LactMed) http://toxnet.nlm.nih.gov/cgi-bin/sis/htmlgen?LACT 

Texas Tech University’s Infant Risk Center now open for phone calls regarding safety of medication during pregnancy and breastfeeding on Mon – Friday by calling 806-352-2519.
CDC/USBC recorded teleconferences are now being made available at the United States Breastfeeding Committee website at http://www.usbreastfeeding.org/Coalitions/CDCUSBCBiMonthlyTeleconferences/2010TeleconferenceArchives/tabid/168/Default.aspx  

The August 10. 2010 CDC Teleconference was especially interesting highlighting several breastfeeding promotions in different states.  It’s highly recommended to visit the above website and listen to the recording with slides.

Health e-Learning takes pleasure in offering the following four presentations for no cost. The subject of these presentations is of such significance that Health e-Learning would like the message to be available to everyone. Please take an opportunity to listen to them, and let your colleagues know about them. PowerPoints are provided with each.  These have special breastfeeding advocacy value! Go to http://www.health-e-learning.com/resources/free-lectures for the following lectures.
· Karleen Gribble - Infant Feeding in Emergencies
· James Akre - What is the Problem with Breastfeeeding?
· Lida Lhotska - Whatever Happened to Health for All?
· Elise Chapin - Repaving the Pathway to Breastfeeding Support
Thank YOU for your SUPPORT
The Coalition would like to thank the following for their donations so far this year:

Bronze Friend (Corporate)
Pat Lindsey, IBCLC - Lactation Services

Donor Friend
Susan Taylor 
Friend
Debbie Albert

Mary Becker 
Amy Pizzuti Brown 
Dottie Colsant 
Nancy Faul 
Peggy Ford 
Patricia Gaige 
Marlene Hall 
Laura Hart 
Patricia Holder 
Leanne Jewell 
Gina Johnson 
Pat Koplin 

Martha Knispel
               Michelle Langrock 
Angela Lloyd 
Linda Moyers 
Maureen Pahl 
Denise Punger 
Lachelle Reece 
Alejandra Sarmiento 
Ellen Simpson 
Jodi Smart 
Susan Stripling 
Ruth Thompson 
Leanna Wiest 
FBC is largely dependent on public donations.

To HELP support, protect and promote breastfeeding with a donation to FBC, please go to  www.flbreastfeeding.org/donations.htm
How YOU can HELP the Coalition HELP Breastfeeding Mothers and Babies

Spread the word about the Coalition and about the Coalition website.  It’s a great resource for breastfeeding information as well as advocacy of breastfeeding and is now averaging about 200 visits per week.  Visit www.flbreastfeeding.org 

If you know of a health fair or conference that BREASTFEEDING should be promoted at, please email office@flbreastfeeding.org



